
401 MARKET STREET ● TOMBALL, TEXAS 77375 ● 281-351-5484

City of Tomball
Gretchen Fagan

Mayor

February 7, 2008

Attention: Vendors, Agents, Contractors, Prospective Bidders, Etc.

Re: House Bill 914 – Adding Chapter 176.2 to the Local Government Code

In the 2005 Regular Session, the Texas Legislature passed House Bill 914, which requires the disclosure
and availability of information concerning certain local government entities, local government officials, and
vendors or other persons, agencies, corporations, or entitises contracting or seeking to contract with the City of
Tomball for the sale or purchase of property, goods or services.

As a courtesy, enclosed is a copy of the Conflict of Interest Questionnaire (CIQ), a copy of HB 914, and
a list of all City officials, as defined under Chapter 176 of the Local Government Code. Please complete this
questionnaire and return to the City Secretary as soon as possible at the following address:

CIQ
Attention: City Secretary
City of Tomball
401 Market Street
Tomball, Texas 77375.

If you need additional information regarding the new requirements, please contact your attorney for
additional instructions. You may also contact me at 281-290-1002 or dspeer@ci.tomball.tx.us.

Sincerely,

Doris Speer
City Secretary

Enclosure


